
 

Home Learning - Week 38 

This week we have continued with our Under the Sea topic and have started learning about Pirates!   

 We have created our own pirate hats and measured them carefully to fit our heads. 

 We wrote a letter to our new teachers and have told them all about ourselves. 

 We had a great time visiting Tarka class and our new teachers. 

 In PSHE we talked about how we are feeling about going to Tarka Class, what things we are 

looking forward to, excited about and are worried about. 

 We imagined what it might be like to travel on a pirate ship, we wrote a list of jobs that a 

pirate might need to do before setting sail! 

 We looked at pirate maps and used directional language to guide each other to find the pirate 

treasure. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have learnt to read and spell polysyllabic words with two syllables 

such as: flower, helper, feeling. 

 

 

Home Learning Task:  

This year we have worked really hard to write our letters carefully,  please practice writing the 

numbers 0-10.  Remember to start and finish in the correct place.  You could this on paper, with 

chalks, finger paints, with mud and sticks in the garden, in sand, or in a tray of salt. 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

Next week we will be making pirate treasure boxes in class, please could everyone bring in a small box 

that can be used for this, an egg box or cat food box is perfect! 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 


